Subject: In support of TC1 zoning along Plymouth Road (and elsewhere)

From: Kunal Joshi

Sent: Friday, October 13, 2023 4:30 PM

To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org>

Subject: In support of TC1 zoning along Plymouth Road (and elsewhere)

This message was sent from outside of the City of Ann Arbor. Please do not click links, open attachments, or follow
directions unless you recognize the source of this email and know the content is safe.
Hi,

I'm writing this in support of the TC1 rezoning for Plymouth road. | used to stay in that area and given the large incoming
student population, many of whom don't have cars it would be great if the area was denser and more walkable/bikable.

| understand the area where | currently live (3101 Asher Road) is also going to undergo similar rezoning and | fully support
that. I'm in favor of denser housing, taller buildings and anything that reduces unnecessary and wasteful sprawl in Ann
Arbor.

Thanks
Kunal Joshi



